April 30, 2011

To Whom it May concern,

We, The Grinnell Group Homeowners Association Inc., at 607-611 Grinnell Street,
approve and support the renovation
-added front structure to building-

of the residence of Jan and Hays Blinckmann at 611 Grinnell Street #1, Key West , FL.

Thank you,

Tom Stroh
President
The Grinnell Group Homeowners Association Inc.



March 2011
To Whom it May concern,

We, Mark and Lisa Laskow, at 615 Grinnell Street, approve and support the renovation

-added front structure to building-
of the residence of Jan and Hays Blinckmann at 611 Grinnell Street #1, Key West , FL.

Thank you,
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